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RFP 2024-03: Mental Health Services, Training and Consultation

Addendum #1

This addendum is considered to be part of RFP Number 2024-03. All other terms of the RFP

remain unchanged and in effect. This addendum is intended to provide additional
information and/or to change requirements in the above referenced RFP.

1. Canyou give us an estimate of the typical number of children/families that seek
services?

Response: You may expect to see 1-2 referrals a month; however, referrals do not

guarantee that parents/guardians will agree to services.
2. How soon after a referral would we be expected to provide an intake session?
Response: We are interested in hearing proposed timeframes.

3. We are located in Bay County. Would we be expected to provide services for
children in the 7 counties listed on the requisition?

Response: Yes.
a. Istelehealth an option?
Response: No.
b. Isthere a setfrequency/timeframe for providing services?
Response: Timeframe is dependent on individual treatment plans.
4. How would services be paid for/funded?
a. Would our therapy services be paid through ELC, insurance, Medicaid?

Response: Therapy services will be paid through ELC via an agreed upon
rate and cannot be billed to clients’ insurance.

5. What would the schedule look like for administering mental health training?

Response: We are interested in your proposed timeframe.
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6. The requisition mentions providing mental health services for children, families,
and teachers. Would we be contracted to provide individual therapy for the
teachers as well, orjust training?

Response: Just training.
7. What would our partnership with ELC entail?
Response: We anticipate this will be determined during contract negotiations.
a. Would we provide program oversight to the schools or through ELC?
Response: Services will not include program oversight by the vendor.

Attention to all proposers, if you have already submitted your proposal, you may augment
your response via addendum, as necessary.

Thank you for your interest in this proposal.

Sincerely,

Micaylee Clayton

Grants & Contracts Specialist



